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CHARLES D. BAKER KARYN E. POLITO
GOVERNOR LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

March 11, 2016

Dr. Kenneth M. Leavitt
2 Saint Paul Street #306
Brookline, MA 02446

Dear Dr. Leavitt:

I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the Board of Registration in Podiatry, pursuant to
M.G.L. Chapter 13, Section 12A.

Before commencing your responsibilities, you must take an oath of office. This appointment
will be void unless that oath is taken within three months of the date of this letter. Consistent
with the statute under which you are appointed, your term will expire October 1, 2020.

Lieutenant Governor Polito and I appreciate your willingness to serve the Commonwealth in this
capacity.

Congratulations on your appointment and best wishes for success.

Sincerely,

/

Charles D. Baker

cc: Karyn E. Polito, Lieutenant Governor
William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth
Thomas G. Shack III, Comptroller of the Commonwealth
Charles Borstel, Director of the Division of Professional Licensure
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